
DISTRICT 11,VJNICIPAL CORPORATION 
MALIR KARACHI 

• DMC Secretariat, Main Younus Chowrangi, Landhi Karachi 
No.SE/DMC/Malir/ /0 /2017 	 Dated:  07 —0 	2017 

To, 

The Managing Director, 
Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority, 
Government of Sindh, 
Karachi. 

SUBJECT: INTIMATION. 

With reference to this office NIT bearing No.Procurement/DMC/Malir/ 

2017/193, dated 30-01-2017, and corrigendum No.Procurement/DMC/Malir/2017/195, 

dated 06-02-2017, it is to inform that the 1st schedule of bids has been postponed due to 

non-availability of outside member of the Procurement Committee, hence, the 2nd schedule 

for issuance, receiving and opening of bids will be followed as mentioned in the said Notice 

Inviting Tenders (NIT). 

This is for your kind perusal and intimation for the general public by hoisting in 

SPPRA's website, please. 

SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER, 
DISTRICT MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

MALIR 
Copy to: 

1. The Chairman, DMC Malir. 
2. The Municipal Commissioner, DMC Malir 
3. The Vice Chairman, DMC Malir 
4. Notice Board of DMC Malir 
5. Office file. 

 

 

 

SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER, 
DISTRICT MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

MALIR 
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